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small government zealotry and misguided efficient market theories has lead to a complete dismantling of government
oversight of industry. Has that brought us the promised economic utopia? Just the opposite. For decades, the dominant
elite has used the federal government to all but encourage companies to buy one another up, outsource all their
production, and make their profits by leveraging their complete power over the market itself. Lynn makes clear it will
take more than a lawsuit or two to overthrow America's corporatist oligarchy and restore a model of capitalism that
protects our rights as property holders and citizens, and the independence of our Republic. Details how regular citizens
can join together to beat the great powers, and how to do so by relearning the real history and language of our
democratic republic. Includes stories of real people and real industries that show how monopolies threaten independent
businesses, squelch innovation, degrade the quality and safety of products, destabilize vital industrial and financial
systems, and destroy the fabric of democracy Explores monopoly power across a wide array of industries, including
appliances, auto parts, beer, eyeglasses, medical supplies, pet food, surfboards, vitamins, and more. Demonstrates how
the drive for "always lower prices" makes your job disappear, puts your small business out of business, and turns dreams
of entrepreneurial success into impossible fantasies Lynn is that rarest of creatures, a journalist whose theoretical
writings are taken very seriously by the top policymakers and economic thinkers in Washington and around the world. His
work has been compared already to John Kenneth Galbraith and Peter Drucker. The Washington Post called Lynn's last bookon globalization-"Tom Friedman for grownups." Cornered is essential reading for anyone who cares about America and its
future.
Liberalism and Cronyism Randall G. Holcombe and Andrea M. Castillo 2013-04-09 Political and economic systems either
allow exchange and resource allocation to take place through mutual agreement under a system of liberalism, or force
them to take place under a system of cronyism in which some people have the power to direct the activities of others.
This book, published by the Mercatus Center at George Mason University, seeks to clarify the differences between
liberalism and cronyism by scrutinizing the actual operation of various political and economic systems. Examples include
historical systems such as fascism in Germany between the world wars and socialism in the former Soviet Union, as well
as contemporary systems such as majoritarianism and industrial policy. By examining how real governments have operated,
this book demonstrates why—despite their diverse designs—in practice all political and economic systems are variants of
either liberalism or cronyism.
The Great Deformation David Stockman 2014-09-02 The outspoken former Reagan budget director explains where capitalism
went wrong, how it was corrupted and how it could be restored by describing how the working of free markets and
democracy has long been under threat in America and providing a nonpartisan catalog of the corrupters and defenders.
75,000 first printing.
Totally Incorrect Doug Casey 2012-10-25
Don't Hurt People and Don't Take Their Stuff Matt Kibbe 2014-04-01 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER In this essential manifesto
of the new libertarian movement, New York Times bestselling author and president of FreedomWorks Matt Kibbe makes a
stand for individual liberty and shows us what we must do to preserve our freedom. Don't Hurt People and Don't Take
Their Stuff is a rational yet passionate argument that defends the principles upon which America was founded—principles
shared by citizens across the political spectrum. The Constitution grants each American the right to self-determination,
to be protected from others whose actions are destructive to their lives and property. Yet as Kibbe persuasively shows,
the political and corporate establishment consolidates its power by infringing upon our independence—from taxes to
regulations to spying—ultimately eroding the ideals, codified in law, that have made the United States unique in
history. Kibbe offers a surefire plan for reclaiming our inalienable rights and regaining control of our lives, grounded
in six simple rules: Don’t hurt people: Free people just want to be left alone, not hassled or harmed by someone else
with an agenda or designs over their life and property. Don’t take people’s stuff: America’s founders fought to ensure
property rights and our individual right to the fruits of our labors. Take responsibility: Liberty takes responsibility.
Don’t sit around waiting for someone else to solve your problems. Work for it: For every action there is an equal
reaction. Work hard and you’ll be rewarded. Mind your own business: Free people live and let live. Fight the power:
Thanks to the Internet and the decentralization of knowledge, there are more opportunities than ever to take a stand
against corrupt authority.
Zero Hour Harry S. Dent, Jnr. 2018-01-29 Will you be prepared to take advantage when the revolution comes or will you go
down with the rest? Revolutions are cyclical. They run on a very specific timetable. You could be so much happier,
healthier, and wealthier if you grasped the powerful cycles that influence everything from currency valuations to
election returns. As the end of the decade draws near, we are approaching an extremely rare convergence of low points
for multiple political, economic, and demographic cycles. The result will be a major financial crash and global upheaval
that will dwarf the Great Recession of the 2000s—and maybe even that of the 1930s. Bestselling author Harry S. Dent,
Jr., predicted the populist wave that drove Brexit, the election of Donald Trump, and other recent shocks around the
world. Now, in Zero Hour, he and Andrew Pancholi offer the definitive guide to protect your investments and prosper in
the age of anti-globalist backlash. You’ll learn why the most-hyped technologies of recent years (self-driving cars,
artificial intelligence and virtual reality) won’t pay off until the 2030s, why you’d be a fool to invest in China, and
why you should invest in healthcare rather than real estate. Zero Hour will help you turn the upheaval ahead to your
advantage, so your family can be prepared and protected.
Crony Capitalism in America 2008-2012 Hunter Lewis 2013 We see it everywhere: shady deals between politicians,
regulators, and powerful private interests. Increasingly this is how our economy is run. This title tells us in clear
and simple terms what is wrong and what needs to be done about it.
Political Capitalism Randall G. Holcombe 2018-07-19 Problems associated with cronyism, corporatism, and policies that
favor the elite over the masses have received increasing attention in recent years. Political Capitalism explains that
what people often view as the result of corruption and unethical behavior are symptoms of a distinct system of political
economy. The symptoms of political capitalism are often viewed as the result of government intervention in a market
economy, or as attributes of a capitalist economy itself. Randall G. Holcombe combines well-established theories in
economics and the social sciences to show that political capitalism is not a mixed economy, or government intervention
in a market economy, or some intermediate step between capitalism and socialism. After developing the economic theory of
political capitalism, Holcombe goes on to explain how changes in political ideology have facilitated the growth of
political capitalism, and what can be done to redirect public policy back toward the public interest.
Boom and Bust William Quinn 2020-08-06 Why do stock and housing markets sometimes experience amazing booms followed by
massive busts and why is this happening more and more frequently? In order to answer these questions, William Quinn and
John D. Turner take us on a riveting ride through the history of financial bubbles, visiting, among other places, Paris
and London in 1720, Latin America in the 1820s, Melbourne in the 1880s, New York in the 1920s, Tokyo in the 1980s,
Silicon Valley in the 1990s and Shanghai in the 2000s. As they do so, they help us understand why bubbles happen, and

Becoming Europe Samuel Gregg 2013-01-08 “We’re becoming like Europe.” This expression captures many Americans’ sense
that something has changed in American economic life since the Great Recession’s onset in 2008: that an economy once
characterized by commitments to economic liberty, rule of law, limited government, and personal responsibility has
drifted in a distinctly “European” direction. Americans see, across the Atlantic, European economies faltering under
enormous debt; overburdened welfare states; governments controlling close to fifty percent of the economy; high
taxation; heavily regulated labor markets; aging populations; and large numbers of public-sector workers. They also see
a European political class seemingly unable—and, in some cases, unwilling—to implement economic reform, and seemingly
more concerned with preserving its own privileges. Looking at their own society, Americans are increasingly asking
themselves: “Is this our future?” In Becoming Europe, Samuel Gregg examines economic culture—the values and institutions
that inform our economic priorities—to explain how European economic life has drifted in the direction of what Alexis de
Tocqueville called “soft despotism,” and the ways in which similar trends are manifesting themselves in the United
States. America, Gregg argues, is not yet Europe; the good news is that economic decline need not be its future. The
path to recovery lies in the distinctiveness of American economic culture. Yet there are ominous signs that some of the
cultural foundations of America’s historically unparalleled economic success are being corroded in ways that are not
easily reversible—and the European experience should serve as the proverbial canary in the coal mine.
The Dao of Capital Mark Spitznagel 2013-08-16 As today's preeminent doomsday investor Mark Spitznageldescribes his
Daoist and roundabout investmentapproach, “one gains by losing and loses by gaining.”This is Austrian Investing, an
archetypal, counterintuitive,and proven approach, gleaned from the 150-year-old Austrian Schoolof economics, that is
both timeless and exceedingly timely. In The Dao of Capital, hedge fund manager andtail-hedging pioneer Mark
Spitznagel—with one of the topreturns on capital of the financial crisis, as well as over acareer—takes us on a
gripping, circuitous journey from theChicago trading pits, over the coniferous boreal forests andcanonical strategists
from Warring States China to NapoleonicEurope to burgeoning industrial America, to the great economicthinkers of late
19th century Austria. We arrive at his centralinvestment methodology of Austrian Investing, where victorycomes not from
waging the immediate decisive battle, but ratherfrom the roundabout approach of seeking the intermediatepositional
advantage (what he calls shi), of aiming at theindirect means rather than directly at the ends. The monumentalchallenge
is in seeing time differently, in a whole newintertemporal dimension, one that is so contrary to ourwiring. Spitznagel
is the first to condense the theories of Ludwig vonMises and his Austrian School of economics into a cohesiveand—as
Spitznagel has shown—highly effective investmentmethodology. From identifying the monetary distortions andnon-randomness
of stock market routs (Spitznagel's bread andbutter) to scorned highly-productive assets, in Ron Paul's wordsfrom the
foreword, Spitznagel “brings Austrian economics fromthe ivory tower to the investment portfolio.” The Dao of Capital
provides a rare and accessible lookthrough the lens of one of today's great investors to discover aprofound harmony with
the market process—a harmony that is soessential today.
Collusion Nomi Prins 2018-05-01 In this searing exposé, former Wall Street insider Nomi Prins shows how the 2007-2008
financial crisis turbo-boosted the influence of central bankers and triggered a massive shift in the world order.
Central banks and international institutions like the IMF have overstepped their traditional mandates by directing the
flow of epic sums of fabricated money without any checks or balances. Meanwhile, the open door between private and
central banking has ensured endless opportunities for market manipulation and asset bubbles--with government support.
Through on-the-ground reporting, Prins reveals how five regions and their central banks reshaped economics and
geopolitics. She discloses how Mexico navigated its relationship with the US while striving for independence and how
Brazil led the BRICS countries to challenge the US dollar's hegemony. She explains how China's retaliation against the
Fed's supremacy is aiding its ongoing ascent as a global superpower and how Japan is negotiating the power shift from
the West to the East. And she illustrates how the European response to the financial crisis fueled instability that
manifests itself in everything from rising populism to the shocking Brexit vote. Packed with tantalizing details about
the elite players orchestrating the world economy--from Janet Yellen and Mario Draghi to Ben Bernanke and Christine
Lagarde--Collusion takes the reader inside the most discreet conversations at exclusive retreats like Jackson Hole and
Davos. A work of meticulous reporting and bracing analysis, Collusion will change the way we understand the new world of
international finance.
Prosperity in The Age of Decline Brian Beaulieu 2014-06-16 A guide for protecting your wealth in an age of turbulent
business cycles In Prosperity in the Age of Decline, Brian and Alan Beaulieu—the CEO and President of the Institute for
Trend Research® (ITR)—offer an informed, meticulously-researched look at the future and the coming Great Depression.
Drawing on ITR's 94.7% forecast accuracy rate, the book outlines specific, actionable strategies for capitalizing on
cyclical opportunities and dodging economic danger. In this important resource, the authors reveal what it will take for
individual investors and business leaders to prosper as the economy heats up prior to the predicted downturn, preserve
wealth in the upcoming Great Depression, and profit on the way out of the depression. The imbalances and maladjustments
have a while to play out and the authors pinpoint the investment opportunities to be had in the countdown period. The
Beaulieu's examine the major economic trends at play, such as low interest rates, burgeoning government debt, and an
aging population. They discuss which trends will last and what investors should do with this knowledge in order to
thrive. The book also reviews the group of leading economic indicators that most consistently achieve reliable results
for predicting where the economy is headed. Designed as a useful tool for investors, the book includes a working list of
key trends, describes the upside potential of each trend, and explains the potential threat stemming from a particular
trend. Understanding how to capitalize on these trends and knowing how to avoid the common pitfalls are the keys to
creating a solid economic future for individual investors and business leaders. Contains the strategies for capitalizing
on cyclical opportunities and avoiding economic dangers Offers an examination of major economic trends Includes
information on the leading economic indicators that most reliably achieve results Shows how to preserve wealth and avoid
the most common investing pitfalls This comprehensive resource offers guidelines for averting cyclical downturns and
building on rising industry trends.
Cornered Barry C. Lynn 2011-12-20 "A manifesto for our times." —Thomas Frank, Wall Street Journal Barry C. Lynn, one of
the most original and surprising students of the American economy, paints a genuinely alarming picture: most of our
public debates about globalization, competitiveness, creative destruction, and risky finance are nothing more than a
cover for the widespread consolidation of power in nearly every imaginable sector of the American economy. Cornered
strips the camouflage from the secret world of twenty-first-century monopolies-neofeudalist empires whose sheer size,
vast resources, and immense political power enable the people who control to direct virtually every major industry in
America in an increasingly authoritarian manner. Lynn reveals how these massive juggernauts, which would have been
illegal just thirty years ago, came into being, how they have destroyed or devoured their competition, and how they
collude with one another to maintain their power and create the illusion of open, competitive markets. A confluence of
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why some have catastrophic economic, social and political consequences whilst others have actually benefited society.
They reveal that bubbles start when investors and speculators react to new technology or political initiatives, showing
that our ability to predict future bubbles will ultimately come down to being able to predict these sparks.
Without Copyrights Robert Spoo 2016-02-15 The names of James Joyce and Ezra Pound ring out in the annals of literary
modernism, but few recognize the name of Samuel Roth. A brash, business-savvy entrepreneur, Roth made a name--and a
profit--for himself as the founding editor and owner of magazines that published selections from foreign writings-especially the risqué parts--without permission. When he reprinted segments of James Joyce's epochal novel Ulysses, the
author took him to court. Without Copyrights tells the story of how the clashes between authors, publishers, and
literary "pirates" influenced both American copyright law and literature itself. From its inception in 1790, American
copyright law offered no or less-than-perfect protection for works published abroad--to the fury of Charles Dickens,
among others, who sometimes received no money from vast sales in the United States. American publishers avoided ruinous
competition with each other through "courtesy of the trade," a code of etiquette that gave informal, exclusive rights to
the first house to announce plans to issue an uncopyrighted foreign work. The climate of trade courtesy, lawful piracy,
and the burdensome rules of American copyright law profoundly affected transatlantic writers in the twentieth century.
Drawing on previously unknown legal archives, Robert Spoo recounts efforts by James Joyce, Ezra Pound, Bennett Cerf--the
founder of Random House--and others to crush piracy, reform U.S. copyright law, and define the public domain. Featuring
a colorful cast of characters made up of frustrated authors, anxious publishers, and willful pirates, Spoo provides an
engaging history of the American public domain, a commons shaped by custom as much as by law, and of piracy's complex
role in the culture of creativity.
The Demographic Cliff Harry S. Dent Jr. 2014-01-07 Bestselling author and financial guru Harry Dent shows why we’re
facing a “great deflation” after five years of desperate stimulus — and what to do about it now Throughout his long
career as an economic forecaster, Harry Dent has relied on a not-so-secret weapon: demographics. Studying the
predictable things people do as they age is the ultimate tool for understanding trends. For instance, Dent can tell a
client exactly when people will spend the most on potato chips. And he can explain why our economy has risen and fallen
with the peak spending of generations, and why we now face a growing demographic cliff with the accelerating retirement
of the Baby Boomers around the world. Dent predicted the impact of the Boomers hitting their highest growth in spending
in the 1990s, when most economists saw the United States declining. And he anticipated the decline of Japan in the
1990s, when economists were proclaiming it would overtake the U.S. economy. But now, Dent argues, the fundamental
demographics have turned against the United States and will hit more countries ahead. Inflation rises when a larger than
usual block of younger people enter the workforce, and it wanes when large numbers of older people retire, downsize
their homes, and cut their spending. The mass retirement of the Boomers won’t just hold back inflation; it and massive
debt deleveraging will actually cause deflation—weakening the economy the most from 2014 into 2019. Dent explores the
implications of his controversial predictions. He offers advice on retirement planning, health care, real estate,
education, investing, and business strategies. For instance . . . BUSINESSES should get lean and mean now. Identify
segments that you can clearly dominate and sell off or shut down others. If you don’t, the economy will do it for you,
more painfully and less profitably. INVESTORS should sell stocks by mid-January 2014 and look to buy them back in 2015
or later at a Dow as low as 5,800. FAMILIES should wait to buy real estate in areas where home prices have gone back to
where the bubble started in early 2000. GOVERNMENTS need to stop the endless stimulus that creates more bubbles and
kills the middle class, and should assist in restructuring the unprecedented debt bubble of 1983–2008. Dent shows that
if you take the time to understand demographic data, using it to your advantage isn’t all that difficult. By following
his suggestions, readers will be able to find the upside to the downturn and learn how to survive and prosper during the
most challenging years ahead.
Why Coolidge Matters Charles C. Johnson 2013 Argues that Calvin Coolidge is one of America's greatest presidents,
examining the leader's views on governance, unions, education, race, immigration, and foreign policy, and suggests that
his example can be followed to great benefit today. 16,000 first printing.
The Great Deformation David Stockman 2013-04-02 A former Michigan congressman and member of the Reagan administration
describes how interference in the financial markets has contributed to the national debt and has damaging and lasting
repercussions.
A Brief History of Doom Richard Vague 2019-03-25 Financial crises happen time and again in post-industrial economies—and
they are extraordinarily damaging. Building on insights gleaned from many years of work in the banking industry and
drawing on a vast trove of data, Richard Vague argues that such crises follow a pattern that makes them both predictable
and avoidable. A Brief History of Doom examines a series of major crises over the past 200 years in the United States,
Great Britain, Germany, France, Japan, and China—including the Great Depression and the economic meltdown of 2008. Vague
demonstrates that the over-accumulation of private debt does a better job than any other variable of explaining and
predicting financial crises. In a series of clear and gripping chapters, he shows that in each case the rapid growth of
loans produced widespread overcapacity, which then led to the spread of bad loans and bank failures. This cycle,
according to Vague, is the essence of financial crises and the script they invariably follow. The story of financial
crisis is fundamentally the story of private debt and runaway lending. Convinced that we have it within our power to
break the cycle, Vague provides the tools to enable politicians, bankers, and private citizens to recognize and respond
to the danger signs before it begins again.
Uncle Sam Can't Count Burton W. Folsom Jr., Jr. 2014-04-15 Drawing on examples from the nation's past and present—the
fur trade to railroads, cars and chemicals, aviation to Solyndra—Uncle Sam Can't Count a sweeping work of conservative
economic history that explains why the federal government cannot and should not pick winners and losers in the private
sector, including the Obama administration. From the days of George Washington through World War II to today, government
subsidies have failed dismally argue Burt and Anita Folsom. Draining the Treasury of cash, they impede economic growth,
and hurt the very companies receiving aid. Why does federal aid seem to have a reverse Midas touch? As the Folsoms
reveal, federal officials don't have the same abilities or incentives as entrepreneurs. In addition, federal control
always equals political control of some kind. What is best for politicians is not often what works in the marketplace.
Politicians want to win votes, and they can do so by giving targeted CEOs benefits while dispersing costs to others.
Filled with examples of government failures and free market triumphs, from John Jacob Astor to the Wright Brothers,
World War II amphibious landing craft to Detroit, Uncle Sam Can't Count is a hard-hitting critique of government
investment that demonstrates why business should be left exclusively to private entrepreneurs.
Wrapped in the Flag Claire Conner 2013-07-02 A narrative history of the John Birch Society by a daughter of one of the
infamous ultraconservative organization’s founding fathers. Named a best nonfiction book of 2013 by Kirkus Reviews and
the Tampa Bay Times Long before the rise of the Tea Party movement and the prominence of today’s religious Right, the
John Birch Society, first established in 1958, championed many of the same radical causes touted by ultraconservatives
today, including campaigns against abortion rights, gay rights, gun control, labor unions, environmental protections,
immigrant rights, social and welfare programs, the United Nations, and even water fluoridation. Worshipping its antiCommunist hero Joe McCarthy, the Birch Society is perhaps most notorious for its red-baiting and for accusing top
politicians, including President Dwight Eisenhower, of being Communist sympathizers. It also labeled John F. Kennedy a
traitor and actively worked to unseat him. The Birch Society boasted a number of notable members, including Fred Koch,
father of Charles and David Koch, who are using their father’s billions to bankroll fundamentalist and right-wing
movements today. The daughter of one of the society’s first members and a national spokesman about the society, Claire
Conner grew up surrounded by dedicated Birchers and was expected to abide by and espouse Birch ideals. When her parents
forced her to join the society at age thirteen, she became its youngest member of the society. From an even younger age
though, Conner was pressed into service for the cause her father and mother gave their lives to: the nurturing and
growth of the JBS. She was expected to bring home her textbooks for close examination (her mother found traces of
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Communist influence even in the Catholic school curriculum), to write letters against “socialized medicine” after
school, to attend her father’s fiery speeches against the United Nations, or babysit her siblings while her parents held
meetings in the living room to recruit members to fight the war on Christmas or (potentially poisonous) water
fluoridation. Conner was “on deck” to lend a hand when JBS notables visited, including founder Robert Welch, notorious
Holocaust denier Revilo Oliver, and white supremacist Thomas Stockheimer. Even when she was old enough to quit in
disgust over the actions of those men, Conner found herself sucked into campaigns against abortion rights and for
ultraconservative presidential candidates like John Schmitz. It took momentous changes in her own life for Conner to
finally free herself of the legacy of the John Birch Society in which she was raised. In Wrapped in the Flag, Claire
Conner offers an intimate account of the society —based on JBS records and documents, on her parents’ files and personal
writing, on historical archives and contemporary accounts, and on firsthand knowledge—giving us an inside look at one of
the most radical right-wing movements in US history and its lasting effects on our political discourse today. From the
Hardcover edition.
Peak Trump David Stockman 2019-01-20
Infiltrated: How to Stop the Insiders and Activists Who Are Exploiting the Financial Crisis to Control Our Lives and Our
Fortunes Jay W. Richards 2013-08-06 What Every American Needs to Know About the War on Free Enterprise--and Freedom
Itself America: be warned. A new wave of financial reformers has infiltrated our public institutions at both the state
and national levels. A growing army of self-proclaimed activists, philanthropists, and politicians has infiltrated not
only the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau, but the FDIC, the Treasury, and other regulatory agencies. This explosive
new book from New York Times bestselling author Jay W. Richards reveals the shocking truth about: The latest financial
regulations—what every consumer and businessperson needs to know The Dodd-Frank Reform Act—how it targets the wrong
people and problems Elizabeth Warren and the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau—what they’re really up to Consumer
credit and debt—why we need to stop blaming the banks The war against free enterprise—what you can do to fight back This
startling account walks you through America’s government and financial industry from the inside out—exposing the
surprising history, the colorful characters, and the earthshaking events that got us where we are today. You’ll meet the
political ideologues and extremists whose good intentions paved the road to financial hell. You’ll witness the “blame
game” in action, as politicians and the media use the 2008 meltdown as an excuse to further their own agendas. You’ll
learn about the terrible consequences that sweeping government reforms have on small businesses and other industries
that had nothing to do with the financial crisis. Finally, you’ll find a special resource section of positive actions
and ideas to help you stand up and speak out for your rights. America is at a crossroads. It is time for us to choose
between stricter government control that limits our freedom or a more open free market that is the key to prosperity.
This book could make all the difference. FREE ENTERPRISE IS UNDER ATTACK. THIS BOOK IS AMERICA’S WAKE-UP CALL. “Big
government statists have created a destructive myth that deregulation and greed caused the financial crisis. Richards
demonstrates that altruistic government policies supported by crony socialists were the primary cause of the crisis. It
is important to debunk the statist myth, because it has been the justification for extremely harmful public policies.”
John Allison, President and CEO, Cato Institute, and New York Times bestselling author of The Financial Crisis and the
Free Market Cure “Infiltrated strips the pretense of compassion from ‘community action’ and rips away the patina of
idealism from housing ‘fairness’ hustles. . . . While naming the names and crimes of housing ‘charity’ scammers,
Richards expounds an inspiring liberation philosophy of true economic compassion and win-win economic growth for all.”
George Gilder, author of Knowledge and Power “Fearless and brilliant. Dr. Richards boldly addresses important consumer
lending issues in a detailed and exhaustive manner. You may not like his conclusions, but to detractors I say prove him
wrong. The absolute best book of its kind.” Harold A. Black, PhD, Smith Professor of Finance (Emeritus), University of
Tennessee “If you want to know why the popular wisdom about the causes and effects of the financial crisis is mostly
wrong, and how such myths will help facilitate similar crises in the future, Jay Richards’s Infiltrated is an eyeopener.” Samuel Gregg, author of Becoming Europe
The King of Sports Gregg Easterbrook 2013-09-24 Gregg Easterbrook, author of the wildly popular ESPN.com column Tuesday
Morning Quarterback takes on football's place in American society. Gridiron football is the king of sports – it's the
biggest game in the strongest and richest country in the world. Of the twenty most-watched television broadcasts ever,
both in the United States and internationally, all twenty were Super Bowls. In The King of Sports, Easterbrook tells the
full story of how football became so deeply ingrained in American culture. Both good and bad, he examines its impact on
American society at all levels of the game. The King of Sports explores these and many other topics: * The real harm
done by concussions (it's not to NFL players). * The real way in which college football players are exploited (it's not
by not being paid). * The way football helps American colleges (it's not bowl revenue) and American cities (it's not
Super Bowl wins). * What happens to players who are used up and thrown away (it's not pretty). * The hidden scandal of
the NFL (it's worse than you think). Using his year-long exclusive insider access to the Virginia Tech football program,
where Frank Beamer has compiled the most victories of any active NFL or major-college head coach while also graduating
players, Easterbrook shows how one big university "does football right." Then he reports on what's wrong with football
at the youth, high school, college and professional levels. Easterbrook holds up examples of coaches and programs who
put the athletes first and still win; he presents solutions to these issues and many more, showing a clear path forward
for the sport as a whole. Rich with reporting details from interviews with current and former college and pro football
players and coaches, The King of Sports promises to be the most provocative and best-read sports book of the year.
Inflation Nightmare David Stockman 2022-07-26 From David Stockman, Washington insider turned iconoclast, "Father of
Reaganomics," New York Times bestselling author and founder of David Stockman's Contra Corner investing website, comes
an incredibly important and timely book that explains the coming inflation explosion, why it is happening, what failed
policies created the coming storm, who is responsible and how the average person can protect their hard-earned savings
and family wealth from evaporating. From the policy blunders to the how-to, Stockman explains everything you need to
know to protect yourself and even take advantage of the coming economic catastrophe and not just protect your money, but
make even more while others lose everything.
The HBO Effect Dean J. DeFino 2013-11-21 No advertisers to please, no censors to placate, no commercial interruptions
every eleven minutes, demanding cliffhangers to draw viewers back after the commercial breaks: HBO has re-written the
rules of television; and the result has been nothing short of a cultural ground shift. The HBO Effect details how the
fingerprints of HBO are all over contemporary film and television. Their capability to focus on smaller markets made
shows like Sex and the City, The Sopranos, The Wire, and even the more recent Game of Thrones and Girls, trigger shows
on basic cable networks to follow suit. HBO pioneered the use of HDTV and the widescreen format, production and
distribution deals leading to market presence, and the promotion of greater diversity on TV (discussing issues of class
and race). The HBO Effect examines this rich and unique history for clues to its remarkable impact upon television and
popular culture. It's time to take a wide-angle look at HBO as a producer of American culture.
A Capitalism for the People Luigi Zingales 2014-02-11 Born in Italy, University of Chicago economist Luigi Zingales
witnessed firsthand the consequences of high inflation and unemployment—paired with rampant nepotism and cronyism—on a
country's economy. This experience profoundly shaped his professional interests, and in 1988 he arrived in the United
States, armed with a political passion and the belief that economists should not merely interpret the world, but should
change it for the better. In A Capitalism for the People, Zingales makes a forceful, philosophical, and at times
personal argument that the roots of American capitalism are dying, and that the result is a drift toward the more
corrupt systems found throughout Europe and much of the rest of the world. American capitalism, according to Zingales,
grew in a unique incubator that provided it with a distinct flavor of competitiveness, a meritocratic nature that
fostered trust in markets and a faith in mobility. Lately, however, that trust has been eroded by a betrayal of our probusiness elites, whose lobbying has come to dictate the market rather than be subject to it, and this betrayal has taken
place with the complicity of our intellectual class. Because of this trend, much of the country is questioning—often
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with great anger—whether the system that has for so long buoyed their hopes has now betrayed them once and for all. What
we are left with is either anti-market pitchfork populism or pro-business technocratic insularity. Neither of these
options presents a way to preserve what the author calls “the lighthouse” of American capitalism. Zingales argues that
the way forward is pro-market populism, a fostering of truly free and open competition for the good of the people—not
for the good of big business. Drawing on the historical record of American populism at the turn of the twentieth
century, Zingales illustrates how our current circumstances aren't all that different. People in the middle and at the
bottom are getting squeezed, while people at the top are only growing richer. The solutions now, as then, are reforms to
economic policy that level the playing field. Reforms that may be anti-business (specifically anti-big business), but
are squarely pro-market. The question is whether we can once again muster the courage to confront the powers that be.
The New Democrats and the Return to Power Al From 2013-12-03 After Barack Obama's solid win in the 2012 election, it's
easy to forget that there was a time, not long ago, when the Democrats were shut out of power for over a decade. But Al
From remembers. In 1984, he led a small band of governors, US senators, and members of Congress to organize the
Democratic Leadership Council (DLC). Their mission: to rescue the party from the political wilderness, redefine its
message, and, most importantly, win presidential elections. In April 1989, From traveled to Little Rock, Arkansas, to
recruit the state's young governor, Bill Clinton, to be chairman of the DLC. Here, Al From explores the founding
philosophy of the New Democrats, which not only achieved stunning validation during Clinton's two terms, but also became
the model for resurgent center-left parties in Europe and throughout the democratic world. Here, he outlines for the
first time the principles at the heart of the movement, including economic centrism, national security, and entitlement
reform, and why they are vital to the success of the Democratic Party in the years ahead.
The Greatest Hoax James M. Inhofe 2012-02 The author presents his perspectives and opinions on the proposed "carbon
taxes" and energy regulations currently part of the global warming debate among members of the Congress and the U.S.
government.
Aftermath James Rickards 2019-07-23 A Wall Street Journal bestseller Financial expert, investment advisor and New York
Times bestselling author James Rickards shows why and how global financial markets are being artificially inflated--and
what smart investors can do to protect their assets What goes up, must come down. As any student of financial history
knows, the dizzying heights of the stock market can't continue indefinitely--especially since asset prices have been
artificially inflated by investor optimism around the Trump administration, ruinously low interest rates, and the
infiltration of behavioral economics into our financial lives. The elites are prepared, but what's the average investor
to do? James Rickards, the author of the prescient books Currency Wars, The Death of Money, and The Road to Ruin, lays
out the true risks to our financial system, and offers invaluable advice on how best to weather the storm. You'll learn,
for instance: * How behavioral economists prop up the market: Funds that administer 401(k)s use all kinds of tricks to
make you invest more, inflating asset prices to unsustainable levels. * Why digital currencies like Bitcoin and Ethereum
are best avoided. * Why passive investing has been overhyped: The average investor has been scolded into passively
managed index funds. But active investors will soon have a big advantage. * What the financial landscape will look like
after the next crisis: it will not be an apocalypse, but it will be radically different. Those who forsee this landscape
can prepare now to preserve wealth. Provocative, stirring, and full of counterintuitive advice, Aftermath is the book
every smart investor will want to get their hands on--as soon as possible.
Economics Private and Public Choice James D Gwartney 2013-09-11 Economics: Private and Public Choice is an aid for
students and general readers to develop a sound economic reasoning. The book discusses several ways to economic thinking
including six guideposts as follows: (i) scarce goods have costs; (ii) Decision-makers economize in their choices; (iii)
Incentives are important; (iv) Decision-makers are dependent on information scarcity; (v) Economic actions can have
secondary effects; and (vi) Economic thinking is scientific. The book explains the Keynesian view of money, employment,
and inflation, as well as the monetarist view on the proper macropolicy, business cycle, and inflation. The book also
discusses consumer decision making, the elasticity of demand, and how income influences demand. The text analyzes costs
and producer decisions, the firm under pure competition, and how a competitive model functions. The book explains
monopoly, and also considers the high barriers that prevent entry such as legal barriers, economies of scale, and
control over important resources. The author also presents comparative economic systems such as capitalism and
socialism. This book can prove useful for students and professors in economics, as well as general readers whose works
are related to public service and planning in the area of economic development.
Easy Money Vivek Kaul 2015-03-03 This is the third book in the Easy Money trilogy which discusses how, what the world
now calls the global financial crisis evolved in the aftermath of the real estate bubble bursting in the United States
and other parts of the world. In this book, we will try to understand the various reasons behind the financial crisis,
and also identify the different villains behind it.
Prosper! Chris Martenson 2015-11-17 The Next 20 Years Will Be Completely Different From The Past Current global trends
are bleak: weak economic growth, too much debt, declining incomes for the lower 99%, a dangerous addiction to fossil
fuels, and ecological destruction – just to name a few. Many of us understandably feel resigned to an eroding standard
of living in the years to come. At best. But what if we told you that there are specific, attainable steps you can take
today that can limit your vulnerability to these trends and help you be: - Richer - Live with greater purpose Healthier - More valued by others - Happier - Safer from harm That’s exactly what Prosper! offers: a blueprint for
taking control of and improving your destiny. It outlines practical, actionable investments of your time & resources
that will ensure you enjoy greater prosperity in your life, whatever the future may bring. In Prosper!, Martenson and
Taggart will explain: - The trends mostly likely to shape your life over the next 20 years - Why developing resilience
offers your best chance for thriving, even though society may suffer from the changes these trends may bring - How to
build true wealth - What specific actions to take now to secure a prosperous future, no matter what the future holds How everybody can benefit from this guidance, regardless of age, income or ability How we can best serve the next
generation by the actions we take today Prosper! is the highly anticipated follow-up to Martenson’s acclaimed book The
Crash Course (Wiley, 2011)
Easy Money Vivek Kaul 2013-10-29 “A man hears what he wants to hear and disregards the rest,” wrote singer and
songwriter Paul Simon some decades back. Books on the current financial crisis which started in late 2008 are a tad like
that. Until now they have tended to deal with certain aspects of the crisis without looking at the bigger picture of
what really went wrong. That bigger picture of the ongoing financial crisis has now started to evolve. Easy Money
captures this big picture. The history of money and the financial system as it has evolved over the centuries stand at
the heart of this endeavor. It explores the idea that the evolution of money over centuries has led to an easy money
policy being followed by governments and central banks across the world, which in turn has fueled humongous Ponzi
schemes, which have now started to unravel, bringing the whole world on the brink of a financial disaster. The book also
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explains how the lessons of the financial crisis have still not been learned, and in trying to deal with it, governments
across the world are making the same mistakes which led to the current crisis in the first place.
Easy Money Vivek Kaul 2014-07-08 The second book in the Easy Money trilogy discusses how the global financial system
evolved in the aftermath of the First World War and how that finally led to the dot-com crash in the United States, in
the early 2000s. It gives an overview of how in the aftermath of the First World War, Europe was in major trouble. The
book also analyzes how the United Kingdom of Great Britain, which was once the premier nation of the world, lost out to
its former colony, the United States of America. The dominance of the United States led to its currency, the dollar,
becoming the international reserve currency. This led to the United States having an exorbitant privilege which it still
continues to have. Over the years, this exorbitant privilege has led to many financial crises in different parts of the
world. It has also been responsible for the current financial crisis as well. The book concludes with the wisdom of the
legendary investor Warren Buffett, who was deemed to be a failure, during the heydays of the dot-com bubble, when his
investment company Berkshire Hathaway could not generate the stupendous returns that dot-com stocks had been generating.
Nevertheless, in the end, it was Buffett who had the last laugh. As he wrote to his shareholders: “But a pin lies in
wait for every bubble.” The lessons of the dot-com bubble bursting were never really learnt, and soon the same mistakes
would be made again.
Who's the Fairest of Them All? Stephen Moore 2012-10-09 President Obama has declared that the standard by which all
policies and policy outcomes are judged is fairness. He declared in 2011 that "we've sought to ensure that every citizen
can count on some basic measure of security. We do this because we recognize that no matter how responsibly we live our
lives, any one of us, at any moment, might face hard times, might face bad luck, might face a crippling illness or a
layoff." And that, he says, is why we have a social safety net. He says that returning to a standard of fairness where
anyone can get ahead through hard work is the "issue of our time." And perhaps it is. This book explores what it means
for our economic system and our economic results to be "fair." Does it mean that everyone has a fair shot? Does it mean
that everyone gets the same amount? Does it mean the government can assert the authority to forcibly take from the
successful and give to the poor? Is government supposed to be Robin Hood determining who gets what? Or should the market
decide that? The surprising answer: nations with free market systems that allow people to get ahead based on their own
merit and achievement are the fairest of them all.
The Triumph of Politics David Stockman 2013-03-26 The former director of the Office of Management and Budget discusses
in detail the battle to implement the Reagan revolution. Reissue. 15,000 first printing.
How Money Walks - How $2 Trillion Moved Between the States, and Why It Matters Between 1995 and 2010, millions of
Americans moved between the states, taking with them over $2 trillion in adjusted gross incomes. Two trillion dollars is
equivalent to the GDP of California, the ninth largest in the world. It’s a lot of money. Some states, like Florida, saw
tremendous gains ($86.4 billion), while others, like New York, experienced massive losses ($58.6 billion). People moved,
and they took their working wealth with them. The question is, why? Why did Americans move so much of their income from
state to state? Which states benefitted and which states suffered? And why does it matter? Using official statistics
from the IRS, How Money Walks explores the hows, whys, and impact of this massive movement of American working wealth.
Consider these facts. Between 1995 and 2010: The nine states with no personal income taxes gained $146.2 billion in
working wealth The nine states with the highest personal income tax rates lost $107.4 billion The 10 states with the
lowest per capita state-local tax burdens gained $69.9 billion The 10 states with the highest per capita state-local tax
burdens lost $139 billion Money—and people—moved from high-tax states to low-tax ones. And the tax that seemed to matter
the most? The personal income tax. The states with no income taxes gained the greatest wealth, while the states with the
highest income taxes lost the most. Why does this matter? Because the robust presence of working wealth is the leading
indicator of economic health. The states that gained working wealth are growing and thriving. The states that lost
working wealth lost their most precious cargo—their tax base—and the consequences are dire: stagnation, deterioration,
an economic death spiral as they continue to raise taxes and lose people, businesses, and working wealth. The numbers
don't lie. ___________________ “When I read How Money Walks, I thought, ‘It’s about time.’ Finally, we have a book that
addresses one of our nation’s most critical (yet rarely discussed) fiscal issues: the migration of working wealth as a
direct result of personal income tax rates. Brown’s book paints a clear portrait of where money goes and why. How Money
Walks should be required reading for anyone who wants to understand why some states struggle to retain people and
businesses while others welcome billions of new dollars each year.” Dr. Arthur Laffer Founder and chairman, Laffer
Associates and Laffer Investments Former economic advisor to President Ronald Reagan
Cowboy Etiquette Texas Bix Bender 2009-08-01 Henry Ward Beecher said “the common sense of one century is the common
sense of the next.”That said, these pocket-sized humor books pack quite a bit of punch—lines that is. With more than1.5
million copies in print, their all-new look will leave a whole new generation in stitches!
What's So Great About America Dinesh D'Souza 2012-11-20 With What's So Great About America, Dinesh D'Souza is not asking
a question, but making a statement. The former White House policy analyst and bestselling author argues that in the
aftermath of September 11, 2001, American ideals and patriotism should not be things we shy away from. Instead he offers
the grounds for a solid, well-considered pride in the Western pillars of "science, democracy and capitalism," while
deconstructing arguments from both the political Left and political Right. As an "outsider" from India who has had
amazing success in the United States, D'Souza defends not an idealized America, but America as it really is, and
measures America not against an utopian ideal, but against the rest of the world in a provocative, challenging, and
personal book.
Trumped! David Alan Stockman 2016 David Stockman brings us an insider-turned-iconoclast's report on how 30 years of
financial and political misrule by the Washington/Wall Street elites have brought the U.S. to the brink of ruin. He
shows that the Fed's destructive ZIRP and QE policies have buried Flyover America in debt while clobbering it with
shrinking real wages and vanishing job opportunities. At the same time, the bicoastal elites have prospered mightily
from the massive inflation of financial assets in the Wall Street casino and the debt-fueled expansion of Imperial
Washington's domestic rackets and global interventions. Stockman argues that Donald Trump's improbable candidacy
happened because Flyover America has had enough of a rigged system that benefits the few but has failed to delivery
economic recovery and real prosperity at home and a safer and more stable world abroad. Stockman's book is no
testimonial on behalf of Trump's candidacy, and contends that much of what he advocates is wrong-headed or downright
reprehensible. But it does salute him as the rallying force for Main Street political insurrection because the existing
regime of Bubble Finance on Wall Street and statist aggrandizement in Washington threatens incalculable harm. Stockman
also argues that there remains a way forward. He suggests the "political outlaw" who considers himself to be the world's
greatest dealmaker would need to "make ten great deals" to bring American back from the brink. These include a Peace
Deal, a Jobs Deal, a Sound Money Deal, a Super Glass-Steagall Deal, A Liberty Deal and five more.
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